
JESSICA ERRINGTON 
(VICE PRESIDENT, EDUCATION & WELFARE) 

 
Hello, my name is Jess, I am a final year Sociology student and I am 
running to be your Vice President, Education & Welfare. 
 
I am running for this role because believe it essential every student, 
regardless of background has the most positive and memorable university 
experience, and a strong Student Union is a key part of making that 
happen.   
 
I'd love to represent you, your learning experience and the things you 
care about during your time at Winchester. I want to develop a universal 
flexibility around assignment choice, no two students are the same, how 
can we expect individuals to perform to their full capability in non-flexible 
assessment. I want you as a student to feel both challenged and 
understood when experiencing an already stressful assessment period. 
 

I also believe it essential to allow students self-certification of individual circumstance. The past year 
has proven, no two experiences are the same, as an individual, you should be allowed to take 
account for your own time. The ability to access extended deadlines and resources, should not be a 
matter of one policy for all, it should be a conversation between the university and yourself. This is 
where I would like to represent you! 
 
As your Vice President, Education & Welfare, I want to listen to you, your voice is the most powerful 
asset to ensuring your quality of education and your welfare experience. Having a team of 
approachable Sabbatical Officers allows you to fully communicate your ideas, allows you to be 
represented and ultimately meet your full potential while at university. Maintaining a strong relationship 
between the Student Union and university enables the best experience for you, the students. 
 
This is my third year studying at Winchester, and I have experienced first hand the benefits of a strong 
student union. I believe myself to be an ideal candidate for Vice President, Education & Welfare 
because I want the best for you, I want you to feel represented, challenged and happy in your time at 
Winchester. Overall, I want to improve your time at university, ensure you are getting the education 
you pay for and making sure you're listened to. 
 
"A vote for Jess Errington, is a vote for a calm and conscientious candidate, and most importantly to 
be heard" 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 




